ALPINE COUNTY
CLASSIFIED EMPLOYEES

To: Matthew Strahl

From: Amanda Lyons, President, Alpine County Classified Employees
(ACCE)/CTA/NEA

Re: Sunshine Proposals
Date: January 6%, 2020

The Alpine County Classified Employees/CTA/NEA would like to sunshine the
entire contract for our upcoming negotiations.

Amanda Lyons, ACCE[’resident Carla Marchut, ACCE Vice President
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